
White SCR No. 45

Requests the Board of Supervisors of Community and Technical Colleges to commence 
offering educational programs and career and technical training through the newly
constructed Baton Rouge Community College Workforce Training Center located on Hooper
Road in Central, La., as soon as possible.


